
 
Media Release Form  

 

 

By clicking the appropriate box on the registration form, you, the parent or guardian, consent and 

agree to the following: 

 

1. to the collection and use of your child’s images collected by photography or video recording by 

the Friends of the Ukrainian Village Society (FoUVS) and the Ukrainian Cultural Heritage 

Village (UCHV); 

 

2. that your child will participate in a group photo which we will plan to distribute to other children 

and, by association, their parents at the end of the camp week; 

 

3. that the images collected may appear on all the FoUVS electronic media sites for promotional 

purposes. These media sites include but are not limited to: the FoUVS website, Facebook, 

Twitter, YouTube, and Instagram sites. In addition, the images collected may be used in all 

FoUVS print media, including but not limited to newsletters, pamphlets, and postcards produced 

by and distributed to FoUVS members and the general public, and; 

 

4.  that your child’s image may be used by the FoUVS to promote FoUVS services and the 

Ukrainian Cultural Heritage Village in the future. 

 

By clicking the appropriate box on the registration form, you express an understanding that you 

can withdraw your consent at any time by contacting the privacy contact: 

 

Executive Director,  

Friends of the Ukrainian Village Society 

780-662-3855 ext. 1111 

info@fouvs.ca 

c/o 8820 – 112 St. NW 

Edmonton, AB T6G 2P8 

 
 


